
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Our ref: Hd/CA 
3 September 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: STUDENT REPORTS FOR THE AUTUMN TERM 2014 
 
You will receive a report for your child on the following dates: 

 
 

 

YEAR GROUP 
 

 

DATE OF ISSUE 

 

INTERIM or FULL report 

 

Year 10 

 

Monday 13 October 2014 
Monday 8 December 2014 

 

Short interim report 
Short interim report 

 

 

Year 11 

 

Monday 13 October 2014 
Monday 1 December 2014  

 

Short interim report 
Full annual report 

 

 

Year 12 
 

 

Monday 13 October 2014 
Monday 8 December 2014 

 

Short interim report 
Short interim report 

 

 

Year 13 

 

Monday 6 October 2014 
Monday 8 December 2014 

 

Full annual report 
Short interim report 

 

 
The year 13 reports will be followed by a parents’ afternoon/evening when you will have the opportunity to meet with  
your child’s subject teachers.  The date is as follows: 
 

 

YEAR 13 – SUBJECT REPORTS AFTERNOON & EVENING 
             Tuesday 18 November 4.00pm  7.00pm 

 
The college has introduced a new intuitive and easy to use online appointment booking system, more information will be  
sent nearer the time.   This new system allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will receive  
an email confirming your appointments. 
 
Our aim is to meet with as many parents and students as possible to discuss your child’s academic progress.   
 
For year 10, 11 and 12 parents/carers induction and report evening dates are as follows: 

 YEAR 10 Parents’ Induction evening - Tuesday 9 September 2014 (6.30pm  7.30pm) 

 YEAR 10 Subject reports afternoon/evening - Tuesday 17 March 2015 (3.45pm  7.15pm) 

 YEAR 11 Subject reports afternoon/evening - Thursday 22 January 2015 (3.45pm  7.15pm) 

 YEAR 12 Parents’ Induction evening - Thursday 11 September 2014 (6.00pm  8.00pm) 

 YEAR 12 Subject reports afternoon/evening - Thursday 12 February 2015 (4.00pm  7.00pm) 

 
Please put these dates in your diary, we look forward to seeing you. 
 
Information regarding parents afternoon/evenings can also be found on our college website; www.grobycoll.com and in our  
college newsletters. 
 
Yours sincerely 

         
 

Mrs Hubbard 
Deputy Principal  
 

 

http://www.grobycoll.com/

